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Mr Brian Bell Our ref: PP_2013_LAKEM_003_00

General Manager

Lake Macquarie City Council
Box 1906

RMC NSW 2310

Dear Mr Bell

Planning Proposal PP_2013_LAKEM_003_00 — Withdrawal of Planning
Proposal

| refer to Council’s correspondence advising of the proponent and Council’s
withdrawal of Planning Proposal PP_2013_LAKEM_003_00 for 96 and 98 Marks
Point Road, Marks Point.

| have considered Council’s request and determined that this Planning Proposal
should not proceed. As the delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, in
accordance with section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act,
1979, | have decided to alter the Gateway determination dated 29 May 2013 (as
altered) for PP_2013_LAKEM_003_00 to not proceed with the Planning Proposal.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Ms Amy Blakely at
the Department’s Newcastle office on (02) 4904 2723.

Yours sincerely

Cloir G

24/8/2016

Monica Gibson

Director Regions, Hunter and Central Coast
Planning Services
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